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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Meggen Gladue, Pacific Regional Director
Date:

February 13, 2014

Subject:
Mid-Year Report
Since the 2014 conference, I have maintained regular contact with the region.  I answer questions as needed and pass along any important information regarding NADE to our members. I have sought out any volunteers to serve on national committees and have passed along information as appropriate. 

I have updated contact information for chapter presidents as individual elections have been held and I have continued to reach out to some of the Pacific’s smaller chapters to keep our members informed and involved. We have continued to focus on increasing membership and keeping our current members active. Given that each chapter is faced with incorporation in their respective states, I have reached out to each contact with information about how to incorporate and have answered questions as requested. As of the date of this letter, I have been informed by two of our chapters that they have submitted their incorporation documents. Incorporation of chapters will be a continued focus through the remainder of the year. 
Our chapters have continually been involved in multiple fundraisers and charities, including food and clothing drives for various organizations in need. Our California and Alaska chapters have added new members and are working hard to re-establish the voice of NADE through their offices. 
Given that the 2015 National Training Conference will be hosted by our Oregon chapter, the members of OrADE have been very busy planning, meeting with vendors, and organizing activities and speakers. We have been working together to prepare for an outstanding conference and are very appreciative of the assistance from the board in this area.
Respectfully submitted, 

Meggen Gladue
Pacific Regional Director, 2013-2015
